
Request for Development
Proposals

RE:  Issuance  of  Request  for
Development  Proposals  –
Lot/Block  236-R-90-Braddock
Avenue  located  in  the
Borough  of  Braddock,
Pennsylvania.
To  Potentially  Interested
Developer(s) and/or Firm(s):
The Redevelopment Authority
of Allegheny County (RAAC) is
seeking  responses  to  a
Request  for  Development
Proposals  (RFDP)  from
experienced,  financially
creative  and  capable
developers,  development
teams  or  companies  to
provide for the purchase and
development of the vacant lot
identified  as  Lot/Block
236-R-90,  Braddock  Avenue,
located  in  the  Borough  of
Braddock,  Pennsylvania  (the
“Site”). Additional information
about the Site is contained in
the  RFDP.  The  RFDP  is
currently  available  on  the
ACED website at the following
link:
http://www.alleghenycounty.u
s/economic/bids.aspx
For a copy of the RFDP, please
contact Peter Rubash, Project
Manager,  at  the  information
listed below:
Peter  Rubash,  Esq.   Direct
Phone: (412) 350.1093
E-mail:
peter.rubash@alleghenycount
y.US
The RFDP response date is on
Friday, September 8, 2023, no
later than 3:00 PM EST. If you
have any questions about the
RFDP,  please  contact  Mr.
Rubash  at  the  above-noted
number.


